
The news of school 
meal price rises is  

especially unwelcome 
at this time but, as you 

will read below,      
reflects real costs that 

you will be seeing in 
your own household 

bills.  

 

Alongside all of this 
we try to think of, and 

support those who 
may be in a harder 

position. This has been 
through our foodbank 
work. I know some of 

you have been        
supported in this way 

and so it  

is an important 
cause to us. If you 
are in a position to 

do so, please see the 
list below to find out 
what we ask for in 

donations 
Harvest  Item           

Collection starts 16th 
October 

Alongside the usual 
items there is a huge 

need for :-  
*Tinned Potatoes        
*Tinned Cooked Meat (ham, 
chopped pork, corned beef)                                 
*Long life juice             
*Treats (crisps, chocolate, 
packs of sweets)         
*Tinned Fish               
*Sponge Puddings                             
*Tinned Soup                  
*Custard                  
*Toiletries (male & female 
deodorants, shampoo, 
shaving foam)                    

*Washing up liquid, soap 

powder and toilet rolls 

 

Cost of living issue 

Wibsey Primary— Supporting each other 

School lunches 

We have been informed 
by FM, the school meals 
provider, that the price of 
a school lunch is rising 

from £2.20 per meal 
to  £2.35 after the        
October half term       

holiday.  We are assured 
this is to reflect the    

actual costs of the staff 
wages FM pay, and the  

 

rises in the cost of food 
from the suppliers. This 
is obviously unwelcome 

but  realistic news. 

We will continue to   

compare Bradford  

charges against other           

neighbouring authorities. 

They are currently  

very competitive,        

especially for the quality 

and quantity offered. 

We will add             
Information about 

support for families in  
difficulties to our 

website OR please 
call school. 
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Have a happy   

weekend        

Mr NMCooper 

Nigel M. 

Cooper 

Headteacher 

   

Cost of living—family 
budgets. 

As a school we give a 
lot of thought to the 
financial pressures 

some of our families 
face. We try to ask for 

as little as possible 
from you financially 
compared to other 

schools. We expect all 
year groups to keep   

fieldwork as            
affordable as possible 

and we pay for the      
minibuses to take out 
transport costs. We 

subsidise visits where 
we can but need to 
turn to you to cover 

some of these costs.  

 

Next week’s 

lunches 

Daily choices                 

Jacket Potatoes, 

Paninis, Sandwiches & 

Fruit. 

No Sandwiches         

Thursday 

Hot Options include 

Monday 

Cheese Pasta Bake/ 
Quorn & Veg Fried 
Rice/ Cheddar &   
Mozzarella Hot      

Baguette 

Tuesday 

Pasta Bolognaise/

Arriabiata Pasta/

Cheddar & Mozzarella 

Hot Baguette 

Wednesday  

Roast of the Day/Halal 

Roast Chicken Breast/

Quorn Toad in the Hole 

Thursday 

 Cheese & Tomato       

Pizza/Arriabiata Pasta 

Friday  

   Fish Fingers/

Vegetable Samosa/

Cheddar &             

Mozzarella Hot      

Baguette 


